
Dear Parents,

Tuesday email October 14

Speech and Drama classes continue on Thursdays with Ms Whelton.  Please note the fee €6.50 is now due.
Sciath na Scol Transport to away matches is €12.  Please send this fee to school.
Cycle Safely finishes this Thursday.  The children have benefited hugely from these sessions with John Clancy.  We hope they will continue to keep safe when cycling.
Cross Country Running was a great success.  Over 50 children participated, all of whom completed their races.  Congratulations to all involved. 
Physical Education for senior classes  4th/5th/6th P.E. is taking place in the Secondary School on Tuesdays mornings.  We are very grateful to Coachford College for the use of this facility. 
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Regards
Sharon O’Driscoll.

 

 


